
1 
Road Safety Promotional Subcommittee                                                                  2025/01/21 

  
 
 

REPORT 1 - 2025 

To: Chair and Members of the Road Safety Committee 

 

The Road Safety Promotional Subcommittee presents its first report for 2025 and recommends: 

 

RSPS-0001-2025 

That the memorandum dated November 19, 2024 from Erica Warsh, Vision Zero Program Lead 

regarding the Mascot Concept be received for information. 

(RSPS-0001-2025) 

 
RSPS-0002-2025 
1. That lawn option number 5 as outlined in the Slow Down Lawn Sign - Creative Options be 
approved. 
2. That Transportation and Works staff review cost options with creating two lawn sign options 
in addition to Option 5 to create a sign with the messaging "Speed Limits - Save Lives" be 
approved. 
(RSPS-0002-2025) 
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